
Hi my name is Mrs Huntley-Hart and this is my 11th year working in Early Years at St. Mary’s. I have 

two ‘children’ of my own, both of whom used to be at St. Mary’s. My eldest is now 19 and has just 

started at university, studying Computer Games Development and Design, my youngest has just 

entered Sixth Form at one of the local secondary schools. Two teenagers in the house certainly 

keeps me busy. I am originally from a small town in Wiltshire, very similar to Pulborough. I went to 

Lancaster University and then completed my teacher training in the Lake District, and love to go back 

there when I can. I then went on to complete a Masters in Inclusion at Chichester University during 

my first year at St. Marys. Outside of education my real love is exploring the fantastic British 

coastline, particularly the farthest reaches of Cornwall and the Scilly Isles. I also enjoy spending time 

at home, with my crazy cats, and in my workshop where I lose myself in my hobby of stained glass 

creations linked to my love of nature. 


